
 

 

WQ.225/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY C.D CURTIS OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 15th MAY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 22nd MAY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Given that Standard 3 of the Jersey Appointment Commission’s guidelines sets out that "Each role will 

be advertised in such a way to encourage applicants from all sectors and groups, especially those who are 

under-represented at senior levels within public service”; will the Chair explain what consideration, if any, 

was given to this standard when the recruitment for the Director General of the Children, Young People, 

Education and Skills department took place?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

Consideration was given to all aspects of the SEB’s obligations in respect of recruitment to this position.  

 


